
Be safe   Be the best you can be   Be happy   Be healthy   Be a great learner   Be a good citizen 
 

   Farsley Farfield Primary School 
Cote Lane, Farsley, Leeds LS28 5ED 

Infants: Telephone 0113 2058133 

Juniors: Telephone: 0113 2058130  

E-mail: office@farsleyfarfield.org.uk 

 

 

 
 

How blogging can support your child’s learning 
 

North (infants building) – Tuesday January 27th 3.30pm – 4.00pm 

South (Junior building) – Thursday January 29th 3.30pm – 4.00pm 

 

Each year group at Farsley Farfield has a blog that shares information with you about the 

learning your child is doing in class. The blogs often also show photographs of the children 

learning and examples of their work. Teachers regularly post links to resources and 

information about the topics the pupils have covered in class. 

 

Educational research has shown that blogging can help to promote learning in a range of 

different ways. The aim of these meetings is to share this information and show parents 

how they can interact with our blogs to make them even more effective in supporting 

pupils’ learning. 

 

The North meeting on Tuesday will focus more on the blogs for children in Foundation and 

KS1, whilst the Thursday meeting will focus on KS2 blogs. However, if you cannot attend the 

meeting for your child’s key stage, much of the information will be generic and you are 

welcome to attend either meeting. There is no need to attend both meetings if you have 

children in both buildings. 

 

Children are very welcome to attend the meeting with you. We will be logging on to 

laptops and your child will be able to show you their class blog. Together, you will be able 

to explore the blogs and post comments. 

 

Please can you return the slip below, so that we can ensure that there will be sufficient 

computers and seating available for each family. Should you require further information 

please email Jane.fisher@farsleyfarfield.org.uk  or  Edd.garlick@farsleyfarfield.org.uk 

 

Many thanks, 

Mrs Fisher & Mr Garlick and the rest of the teaching team 

 

 

I would like to attend the North (infant) meeting on Tuesday January 27th at 3.30pm ______ 

 

I would like to attend the South (junior) meeting on Thursday January 29th at 3.30pm ______ 

 

Name of children:   _______________________________________     Class:   _________ 

_______________________________________     Class:   _________ 

_______________________________________     Class:   _________ 

 

Number of pre-school children attending with you:  ________ 

 

Signed   _______________________________________ 
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